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The Rights of the Wekiva River and Econlockhatchee River Committee meeting was held to 
further review proposed Charter amendment language. 
 
Public Comment 
 
The following person addressed the committee: Chuck O’Neal. 
 
Chair Comments 
 
Chair Stoccardo provided remarks regarding his submittal of a new draft amendment. 
 
Members Open Discussion 
 
Chair Stoccardo opened the floor for member discussion. Member Mims inquired as to whether 
the committee was going to review the whole draft or only certain subsections of the new draft. 
Discussion ensued. 
 
Member Auffant voiced his concerns regarding the new draft amendment and requested the 
committee enlist the help of General Counsel in drafting the amendment. Discussion ensued. 
General Counsel Brackins contributed to the discussion. 
 
Member Auffant asked General Counsel Brackins to provide a legal opinion regarding the new 
draft amendment and provide additional amendment language as necessary. Member Mims 
contributed to the discussion and agreed to have General Counsel review and opine on the new 
draft amendment. Discussion ensued. 
 



General Counsel Brackins requested committee direction regarding the new draft amendment. 
Discussion ensued. Member Auffant requested General Counsel Brackins provide an opinion 
regarding legal standing and preemption issues. Member Fauth contributed to the discussion. 
 
Member Auffant requested injunctive relief be added to the new draft amendment. The committee 
members agreed. Discussion ensued. 
 
 General Counsel Brackins stated that the deadline for the final report is on January 24, 2020. 
Discussion ensued. Member Suarez contributed to the discussion. 
 
Following the discussion, the members agreed to set the next committee meeting for Monday, 
January 6, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Member Mims asked General Counsel Brackins if he thought any of the issues within the new 
draft amendment should be deleted or collapsed. Discussion ensued. 
 
The committee members discussed the definition for pollution of the waters. 
 
Public Comment 
 
The following persons addressed the committee: 
 

 Chuck O’Neal 
 Bob Olsen 

 
Future Action Plan 
 
The next scheduled committee meeting will be held on Monday, January 6, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. 
Supporting materials, including the meeting notice, agenda, audio and summary report, may be 
found by visiting https://www.occompt.com/clerk-of-the-bcc/charter-2020/meetings/. 
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